
 

 

REPAIR OF TRAFFIC-CALMING DEVICE  

ALONG N. OLDE TOWNE WYND 

 

ATTENTION BELVILLE RESIDENTS: 

 

NORRIS GRADING WILL BEGIN REPAIRING THE TRAFFIC-CALMING DEVICE ALONG N. OLDE TOWNE 
WYND ON MONDAY, JUNE 3, 2013.  SIGNS WILL BE POSTED AND A FLAGMAN WILL BE STAGED AT THE 
ENTRANCE OF THE ROAD.  NORTH OLDE TOWNE WYND MAY BE TEMPORARILY CLOSED FOR A BRIEF 
PERIOD OF TIME.  YOU WILL BE PROVIDED WITH INSTRUCTIONS FOR INGRESS AND EGRESS.  PLEASE 
FOLLOW THESE INSTRUCTIONS CAREFULLY SO THAT YOU WILL AVOID DAMAGE TO YOUR VEHICLES AND 
TO THE NEW SURFACE OF THE ROAD.  PLEASE OBEY ALL SPEED LIMIT SIGNS TO ENSURE YOUR SAFETY 
AND THE SAFETY OF THE CONSTRUCTION CREW.  WE APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE AND IF YOU HAVE 
QUESTIONS OR NEED SPECIAL ASSISTANCE, PLEASE CONTACT PAT WALSH, PUBLIC WORKS TECHNICIAN 
AT (910)371-2456 OR (910)471-2010.   

 

 



 

 


